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March 13, 2023 

 

TO:  COUNTY CLERK AND RECORDER 
       JEFFERSON COUNTY 
       100 JEFFERSON COUNTY PARKWAY 
       GOLDEN, CO 80401 
        

FROM:  Kathy Wallace, Executive Director 

The regular meeting date of the Columbine Knolls Recreation District’s Board of 
Directors has been changed for March 15, 2023.  The March 15, 2023, meeting will be 
held on March 22, 2023.   

Regular meetings of the Board of Directors for Columbine Knolls Recreation District are 
held on the first and third Mondays of each month at 7:30 p.m. at the Columbine Knolls 
district office. 

Please post as required. 
   
Thank you, 

  

Kathy Wallace 
Executive Director 
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